
 

 

       4th July 2022 

Dear Everyone,  

It is with great excitement and gratitude that we provide you with amount raised at the 

Summer Fair.  

 

We are thrilled to have raised so much money in a single event. The Summer Fair was a 

wonderful event to be part of: To stand and see the field full and bustling was fabulous. All 

the visiting market stalls thoroughly enjoyed their time with us and have all asked to be 

included in future event plants such as a Christmas Market.  

We want to extend our thanks to Mr Dixon and all of the teachers and school staff who 

helped in both the run up to the fair and on the day itself.   

We would like to thank all the volunteers who helped in attending meetings, planning, 

prepping, sorting and delivering leaflets.  

We would like to thank all the volunteers who set up on the morning, who ran stalls and who 

stayed behind to tidy up. It ran so smoothly and we are so grateful to have had so many 

people involved.  

We would like to thank ALL the Irby Primary Families and extended families who attended 

the Fair, it is your generosity of time and money that allowed the event to be so successful, 

we are so appreciative and we hope you all had a great time. There had clearly been a lot of 

sun dances performed – we couldn’t believe how lucky we were with the weather! 

The success of this event is down to so many people coming together as a school community 

and for that we are proud and grateful.  

The PIPS Team.  

Summer Fair 2022 

Success! 


